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From: Craig Byrd ‘SRR

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 3:05 PM
To: CTPS
Subject: Pets Public Hearing

From: Craig Byrd JREEIRESITE o
Subject: Pets Public Hearing
Resident of: Middletown

Message Body:
Task Force,

My family just had a wonderful experience purchasing a dog from a Pet & Supply Store. we went against all of the
conventional thinking and misinformation given us before we tried to get a dog. All Pets was very helpful with every
aspect of our purchase to include warnings about possible diseases that "puppy mill" pets can sometimes acquire. It was
this information which surprised our Veterinarian the most. This forthcoming behavior help our Vet with alf of the
supplied documentation to have a healthy pet after one visit. Now | say don't believe all bad things you read/ hear.

PLEASE REGULATE, DON'T ELIMINATE

Craig Byrd




